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Our SENCo Mrs Sally Swann has asked us to share her email address with all parents, if you have any 
queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact her— sally.swann1@corvedaleprimary.co.uk. 

Don’t forget the early bird Ɵcket deadline for Shropshire Sings has now passed; we would be grateful if 
you could please send any Ɵcket orders into school by Monday, also any Ɵcket orders already placed 
need to be paid for in advance so that the school are able to purchase them on your behalf. Payments 
can be made via Scopay or in cash via the school office. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 
any comments or queries.   

Another reminder for all parents of children in Class 3—Manorbier payments are now due, we would 
therefore be very grateful if payments can be made in full in order to secure your child’s place on the trip. 
Payments can be made in cash or via the Scopay app. If your child does not wish to aƩend, please could 
you send confirmaƟon in wriƟng or speak to a member of staff. If you have any queries regarding pay-
ment please do not hesitate to contact the school office to discuss. Thank you! 

We are very lucky to have 2 free aŌerschool sports clubs available for children on Tuesday’s (Netball) and 
Wednesday’s (Rowing) which are run by teachers and volunteers. We also offer MulƟsport on a Monday 
which is £2.00 per session and can be paid via Scopay or in cash, we would be very grateful if you could 
please contact the school office if you require a breakdown of how much you owe for your child’s ses-
sions so far this term. Thanks in advance. 

Dinner money can quickly mount up, therefore we would be grateful if you could please check your 
child’s Scopay account regularly and pay any outstanding balances. If you require a breakdown or re-
minders please do not hesitate to contact the school office who will be more than happy to assist you. 

Monday  Macaroni Cheese or Fish 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Sausage and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Dinner 

Friday  

Hot Dog, Burger or Pizza 
and Chips 

23.05.24 CSA—Beetle Drive 

24.05.24 Non School Uniform Day—£1 

27.05.24 Half Term 

03.06.24 Back to School 

05.06.24 Manorbier Information Evening—6pm 

10.06.24 Shropshire Sings 

13.06.24 Balance Bikeability (R & Yr 1) 

13.06.24 Bikeability Level 1—Year 6 

14.06.24 Bikeability Level 2—Year 6 
18-

20.06.24 Manorbier—Yr 5/6 

05.07.24 Sports Day 

19.07.24 Last day of Term 

20.05.24 Bags2school Collection Class 1—  Darcey and Skye 

Class 2— Fergus and Autumn 

Class 3— All our Year 6’s 

Sam, Alfie P, Brooklyn,  

George M, Anya, Mia and Sonny 



 

Unfortunately, the Bags 2 school collecƟon has been rescheduled again—the collecƟon will now take 
place on the morning of Monday 20th May. That gives you the extra weekend to have a sort out and send 

any donaƟons into school on Monday. Every liƩle helps and don’t forget, towels, bedding and soŌ toys 
can all be collected along with unwanted clothing. Thank you :) 

The Beetledrive is now less than a week away. We are very excited to see lots of you there for this very 
fun family game night. There will be refreshments and hot dogs also available to purchase on the      

evening.  

Next Friday 24th May the Corvedale School AssociaƟon will be holding a non school uniform day, where 
children are invited to wear their own clothes in exchange for a £1 donaƟon. We are hoping to raise 

enough money to pay for our new rounders equipment which was unfortunately damaged in the      
flooding.  

 

 

Now the weather is geƫng warmer, please could all children bring 
hats, suncream and water boƩles to nursery with them every day. 

Unfortunately, we will be unable to take children outside if they do 
not have these with them. 

We would also be very grateful if you could please have a look through your clothes at home and return 
any lent to children from Nursery as we are running very low on spares. We really appreciate your coop-

eraƟon on this. 

 

 
Another great week of fun in Gardening Club this week, with lots of things 

starƟng to grow. Its all very exciƟng.  
Thank you to everyone that came to Corvedale Primary School honesty stall 

today at Diddlebury Village Hall car park, where we had lots of things for 
sale, Banana leg tomato and Thai pink egg tomato, plus NicoƟana 

(mixed colours) and Malope (pink flower); plants may need 
some nurturing! All proceeds go to the school gardening club so 

thank you for donaƟng generously as our gardening season is 
now in full swing. Thanks so much! 

Summer Term 2024 

Wednesday 10th April—Friday 19th July 2024 

HT Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May 

PD days (School closed to children) 

Monday 8th April 2024 

Tuesday 9th April 2024 

Bank Holiday (School Closed) 

Uniform 

Item / Style      Price   

Classic Sweatshirt       £13.00    £16.00   

Classic Cardigan     £14.00    £17.00   

Classic Polo shirt       £10.00       £12.00  

P.E. T Shirt         £9.00       £10.00   

P.E. Shorts         £7.00         

Hooded PE Sweatshirt    £15.00      

Pinafore Dress         £15.95   

Book Bag         £8.00 

P.E. Bag       £7.00  

Please make sure that all clothing is clearly marked with your child’s name.  




